
From: Michael Nguyen  

Sent: Monday, 30 January 2017 11:25 AM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 
Dear Ms Luby 
 
The Union has had a further meeting with interested parties after the 1 August conference on 25 
August.  Following that meeting, another draft has now been circulated and another meeting has 
been called of interested parties for 14 February. 
 
We would be ready to report back following this further meeting on 20, 21 or 24 February. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael Nguyen 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
 
 
 
 
 
From: AMOD  

Sent: Friday, 27 January 2017 8:12 AM 
To: Michael Nguyen 

Subject: RE: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 
Dear Mr Nguyen 
 
During the conference held on 1 August 2016 Vice President Hatcher requested the AMWU advise 
His Honour when the parties would be ready to report back in matter AM2016/3 re the making of an 
award to cover Helicopter Aircrew. No correspondence has been received and His Honour requests 
an update on the status of the matter. 
 
Can you please confirm whether a further conference is required and if so, when the parties will be 
ready to report back. 
 
Regards 
 
 
CATHERINE LUBY 
Member Support 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  03 8656 4704 
catherine.luby@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au  
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